

OUR aim in the 1920 Cycle was to make this edition a complete record of the events of life at Armour Institute during our Junior year.

We have tried to depict all phases of activities about the Institute which would be of interest to all; to recall and fix in the minds of Faculty and students the passing events of the year; to keep the Alumni informed of the progress of their Alma Mater, and bring back to them the memories of other years; and to picture to our friends everywhere the more intimate life of the school.

We wish to expresss our indebtedness to the Bloom Studio, the Jahn & Ollier Engraving Co., and The Severinghaus Co. for their efforts in making the success of this book possible. To the Cycle Board, we wish to extend our hearty thanks for the pride and interest they have taken in making this book.

To the following, the 1920 Cycle staff wish to express their sincere appreciation for the interest they have shown and the encouragement they have given:

Dr. F. W. Gunsaulus Dean H. W. Raymond Dean L. C. Monin Mr. F. U. Smith Prof. G. L. Scherger Prof. W. K. Smart Miss A. E. Fisher Miss E. Ford